
 
 

Oxhey Ward Parking Consultation 
 
Consultation questionnaire – please return by 14th December 2018 

 
The Council is seeking resident’s views on parking in Oxhey, the 
attached plan shows indicative proposals which could be developed 
into a suitable parking scheme subject to the feedback from this 
consultation exercise. We are looking for your feedback to assess 
whether you could benefit from parking controls or not. We realise not 
all roads have been included in a proposed parking area, the boundaries 
for the proposed parking areas is subject to change but any changes 
will be dependent on feedback from roads which are outside the 
proposed restricted parking areas.  
 
Please take a few minutes to fill in the short questionnaire below and 
return it in the FREEPOST envelope provided (no stamp required).  
 
1. Name (Resident or business)   

 

 
Property number or name 

 

 
 Road name 

 

 
Postcode 

 

 
 
2. How many cars are regularly kept at your address? (Please tick) 
 

0 1 2 3 4 or more 

 
 
3. Of these, how many are usually parked on the public road during the working day? 
 

0 1 2 3 4 or more 

 
4. Of these, how many are usually parked on the public road during at night? 
 

0 1 2 3 4 or more 

 
5. Do you regularly experience parking problems in your street? (Please tick) 
 

Yes  No  Don’t know  

 
 
 
 



6. If you answered ‘YES’ to Question 5, when do you usually experience these 
difficulties? (tick all those that apply) 
 

Monday – Friday, during the working day  

Monday – Friday, during school run hours  

Evenings  

Weekends  

On Vicarage Road Stadium match days  

Other (specify in box below)  

 
 
7. Do you support the principle of some form of parking control in your road to 
address parking problems? (Please tick) 
 

YES  NO  Don’t know  

 

 
8. What form of operational controls do you feel would best address parking 
problems in your road? 
 

All day 
e.g. 8am-6.30pm 

 Part day 
e.g. 10am-Noon 

 Split day 
e.g. 8-10am 
& 2-4pm 

 

 
 
9.  Please use the space below to tell us about possible options to deal with your 
parking difficulties or general comments on parking in your road. 
 

 

 
 
 
Thank you for taking your time to complete this questionnaire. Please return to 
Watford Borough Council using the FREEPOST envelope provided by Friday 14th 

December 2018. No stamp required.  

 
 


